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It is not the responsibility of Government to register people to vote or provide 

Identification it is the responsibility of the individual. The very idea that Government 

should hand the individual everything is categorically ridiculous. Additionally the 

Secretary of State has Zero business getting involved with the Oregon health 

authority for the purpose of voting and is a clear violation of privacy. No just no!  

                  Charles Booth  

       40964 NW Vision Ridge Lane 

             Banks Oregon 97106 


